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      Neighbourhood Area: East 
 

Community & Neighbourhood    
Manager: Carol Jones 
 
Community Engagement officer:  
Jeff Compton 
 
Neighbourhood Officer: Janine 
Paice 

 
Walkabout Area:  
The Golden Star pub and Duke Street 
 

        

  Resident feedback 
 

On Monday 21st July the east neighbourhood team invited councillors, police, local 
residents and businesses to a meeting with Kieran Yates, the transport planning officer for 
Norwich City Council. The meeting was called specifically in response to concerns about 
speeding and high traffic density along Duke Street. This coincided with a recent car crash 
into The Golden Star pub.   
 
Thirty local people attended and talked through their complaints and frustrations about the 
above issues. Kieran then gave each of the attendees a copy of a questionnaire that he 
had produced, which identified some of the options that might be possible to help to 
eliminate the issues and asked them for their suggestions. A discussion regarding these 
options followed.  
 
Kieran made it clear there were many similar problems around the city involving traffic and 
that his experienced team of planners had only a limited budget. This meant that although 
the public’s views will be influential, the final decision might have to take in a range of 
considerations that were not immediately obvious and that there may be a delay before 
they can all be put into place.  
 
Kieran then took away the completed questionnaires and collated the results with other 
information. He suggested that we meet again when there was some progress to report 
and the attendees agreed to this.   
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We hope you found this report helpful.   

 
To see the programme of when and where we will be for the next three months please visit 
our website www.norwich.gov.uk and look up Walkabouts on the A to Z. 
 
If you would like more information or if you wish to report a problem; you can contact 
Norwich City Council via telephone: 0344 980 3333, online via 
www.norwich.gov.uk/tellusaboutit or by email on: info@norwich.gov.uk   
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